
April 12, 1982 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4 Box 321 
Walnutport, PA. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Tracy M. Turner 
WFSR Radio 
102 S. Cumb. Ave. 
Harlan, Ky. 40831 

This letter is to confirm your reception of WFSR Radio, on March 
29, 1982 at 1:26AM Eastern Standard Time, on 1470 KHZ. 

We were on the air to do our yearly proof of performance measurements 
We had just installed our NEW Harris MW -5 5,000 watt transmitter. 
Up until recently WFSR was broadcasting with 1,000 watts. 

I'm very pleased to know our signal was coming into Walnutport 
as good as you reported. 

Sounds like you have a reciever that you can be very proud of. 
I was once into DXing myself, but had to give it up because of 
the pressures of my job. 

Another station in Harlan, is WHLN ; they are on 1410 KHZ, with 
5,000 watts also. You might want to try and log them doing their 
monthly frequency measurement test. However I'm not really sure 
of the exact time they are on for the test. You might want to drop 
them a line and request the time. Just address it to WHLN, Harlan 
KY. 40831. 

We currently do our own frequency test thru the day. 

Once again, congratulations on your reception of WFSR, the"FORCE" 
in Harlan Co. 

S)ncerely 

Tracy M. Turner 
Cheif Operator 

WFSR BOX 818, HARLAN, KENTUCKY 40831 TELEPHONE 573-1470 


